
Cathy and I thank you for your support throughout the year.                     

We wish you a Merry Christmas season and a Happy New Year! 

Receive loving greetings from the children in Mexico in  

Monterrey and Sabinas Hidalgo . 

Thank You! 

God 

Bless  

You! 

 48  YEARS MINISTERING IN MEXICO 

& CENTRAL AMERICA 

 CHILDREN’S HOMES 

 BIBLE COLLEGE 

 CHURCH PLANTING 

 EVANGELISING 

 RELIEF PROGRAMS  


